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Talk with bank staff
Today, as in all spheres of the country, the banking system is also doing a great deal of work. The banks,
their services to the people are very important in improving the lives of our people, meeting the everyday
needs of theirs.

On February 21, 2019 in the Faculty of Organization and Management of Water Resources a round-table
talk  was  held  with  the  participation  of  the  faculty’s   students,  accounting  staff,  senior  officials  and  a
Deputy manager of Tashkent city branch  of Asaka Bank . At the meeting, the bank employees gave
examples of the ASAKA bank's concept of improving the service of the population, expanding the range of
mobile banking services, types of deposits, lending to individuals. They responded  to the preferential
education  and  consumer  lending,  transformation,  and  many  other  questions  that  students  and  staff  are
interested in. Based on the rising questions and interest, the staff of the Bank dwelled on the fact that the
students are well aware of the changes in the banking system in the fast developing era.

Bank officials and the Administration of the  Institute have agreed to conduct  meetings with students and
staff at our institute on a regular basis.
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